

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

24th May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Each term the Inclusion Team delivers presentations to parents about different aspects of children's learning. These are aimed to be informative yet informal. All parents and carers are welcome to attend.

The focus for the presentations this term will be supporting children who are multi-lingual in school. This will discuss how children learn English in school and what we do to support children who speak more than one language to learn.

Our next Inclusion Day will take place on **Wednesday 14th June** with meetings at 9:00am and 2:00pm.

If you would like to attend please meet Mrs Strickland in the school office at either 9am or 2pm.

Refreshments will be provided.

Best Wishes,

Lizzie Sharpe Lucy Strickland Ewa Piwowarska

Deputy Headteacher SENCo EAL Co-ordinator









